
Don’t trash fluorescent 
lamps! Recycle them.

Fluorescent and High Intensity Discharge (HID) lamps contain mercury.
Improper disposal releases mercury into our air, water and soil, harming
human health and wildlife. For more information on state regulations and
required management options visit http://www.newmoa.org/lamprecycle 

Recycle Your Lamps.
Proper lamp management minimizes your liability.
Sponsored by the Northeast Waste Management Officials' Association (NEWMOA). This is an EPA Funded Project.
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